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SUPER	MAX	&	BRYCE	DONATIONS	

	
As	a	Super	Max	&	Bryce	project	partner,	ANZCHOG	accepts	donations	for	the	Super	Max	&	Bryce	
project	and	passes	along	100%	of	those	donations	to	the	project.	ANZCHOG	is	registered	with	the	
ATO	as	a	charitable	institution	and	is	endorsed	as	a	deductible	gift	recipient	(DGR)	therefore	all	
donations	 over	 $2	 are	 eligible	 for	 tax	 deduction.	 ANZCHOG	 is	 a	 registered	 charity	 with	 the	
Australian	Charities	and	Not-for-profits	Commission	(ACNC).	
	
There	are	two	payment	options	for	donating	to	Super	Max	&	Bryce	through	ANZCHOG.		
	
(1) Direct	deposit	into	ANZCHOG’s	bank	account	for	Super	Max	&	Bryce	donations	

	
Bank		 	CBA	
Branch	 	Westmead		
Account	Name	 	Australian	and	New	Zealand	Children’s	Haematology/Oncology	Group	
BSB	Number	 	06	2309	
Account	Number	 	1003	9397	

	
NOTE:	When	transferring	funds,	in	the	reference	details	section,	please	write	SM	&	Bryce	and	
your	name	or	name	of	your	organisation.		If	you	would	like	a	tax	receipt,	please	email	a	copy	of	
the	payment	confirmation	to	donations@anzchog.org.		
	
(2) Cheque		(bank	or	personal)	payable	to	ANZCHOG	and	posted	to:	

	
Robyn	Strong	
Executive	Officer,	ANZCHOG		
Level	7,	TRF	Building	
27-31	Wright	Street	
Clayton			VIC			3168	

	
NOTE:	To	ensure	that	your	funds	are	allocated	to	the	Super	Max	&	Bryce	project,	please	clearly	
write	“for	Super	Max	&	Bryce”	on	the	back	of	your	cheque.	.		If	you	would	like	a	tax	receipt,	
please	include	your	name	or	the	name	of	your	organisation	plus	postal	details.	
	
Once	 you	 have	 sent	 your	 donation,	 please	 also	 email	 Amy	 Kenworthy,	 Bryce’s	 mum,	 at	
Kenworthy.amy@gmail.com	to	 let	Super	Max	&	Bryce	know	that	you	have	made	the	donation.	
Please	include	your	name	and	the	amount	you	transferred.		You	will	receive	an	email	from	Amy	
asking	 if	 you	would	 like	 to	 send	a	message	of	 love,	hope	and	 support	 to	 include	 in	one	of	 the	
cards	given	to	a	child	with	cancer	along	with	a	new	Super	Max	the	Turtle	night	light.		Your	email	
address	will	not	be	shared	or	distributed	with	any	other	person	or	organisation.	
	
Thank	you	from	the	teams	at	Super	Max	&	Bryce	at	ANZCHOG	as	well	as	all	of	the	strong	and	
brave	superhero	children	who	will	receive	turtle	night	lights	because	of	your	donation.	


